
         

 

 

 

 
a Worldwide Association 

Houston South Bulletin, New Beginning,  
4251 Schurmier Rd., Houston, TX 77048; 2:00 p.m. 

SABBATH SERVICES—12/29/12 

Anointing: Frank Pierce 
Song Leader: Chris Rochelle 
Pianist: Nadia Soto 
Sermonette: Jon Erickson 
Sermon: Frank Pierce 
  

 
TITHES: 
LOCAL: 

Church of God, Houston South 
Bryan Waddle 

P. O. Box 924164 
Houston Texas  77292 

http://houstons.cogwa.org/ 

CENTRAL OFFICE: 
Church of God, aWA 

P. O. Box 731480 
Dallas, TX 75373-1480 

Correspondence: 
P.O. Box 1009 

Allen, TX 75013-0017 
 

 
Sabbath Services—North 
Perfect Love Family Church 
23300 Cypresswood Drive 

Spring, TX 77373 
http://houstonn.cogwa.org/  

 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 

12/27-01/01/13  Winter Camp 
01/05 Teen Bible Study 
 Sabbath School 
 Basketball Practice 
01/12 Basketball Practice 
03/02 Senior Luncheon (10:30 am) 
   

IN ACCORD In this week’s in Accord President Jim Franks shares 
thoughts on the tragic school shooting last week in Newtown, 
Connecticut.  He also covers news of the work and introduces board 
members Joel Meeker and David Baker.. Watch Now! 
RECEPTION FOR KEN AND KATHY GIESE: On the Sabbath of 
January 5th, Ken and Kathy Giese will be visiting the South church.  A 
small reception is planned directly after church so they can fellowship 
with the brethren.  Please bring finger foods for the reception.  
Beverages will be provided.  

SENIOR LUNCHEON 01/05:  The Senior Luncheon planned for 
January 5th will be moved to March 2nd.  More information will be given 
at a later date.  

BASKETBALL: The first basketball practice will be on Saturday night, 
January 5 at Legends Sports Complex in The Woodlands. 

FOUNDATION INSTITUTE, Center for Biblical Education, is exploring 
the possibility of holding a five-day Continuing Education Seminar at the 
Headquarters office this coming summer for any who would be 
interested in attending. 

The seminar is tentatively scheduled for the week of June 10-14, 2013.  
We would be providing approximately 30 class-hours of instruction 
using Foundation Institute instructors and administrators.  The majority 
of the instruction would be biblical while the remainder would focus on 
application of biblical principles.   

The cost for this seminar is tentatively set at $75 for the first person in 
each family and $50 for each additional person.  This would cover all 
classroom expenses, and would also include lunch and refreshments 
each day for all participants.  Participants would need to make their own 
arrangements for housing, breakfast and dinner. 

Classes will be held at the Foundation Institute classroom, so we will 
need to limit the class to approximately 25 participants. 

We will be happy to provide this educational opportunity, but we want to 
make sure there is adequate interest before we finalize our plans and 
announce it to the whole church.  We are not asking for a firm 
commitment at this time, but we need a show of hands to see how many 
in this area would be seriously interested in attending such a seminar. 

 

Larry Salyer, (832) 437-8961, larrysalyer@gmail.com 
 or larry.salyer@cogwa.org  

Frank Pierce, (409) 945-6256, frankpierce1957@sbcglobal.net  
Announcements:HSouthBulletin@gmail.com or 281-748-5423 (Susan Scott Smith) 
Visit us online at www.cogwa.org/index.html 


